
PtHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING – by Zoom  
MINUTES 

Wednesday, August 2, 2023 
6:00 pm Central Time 

 
 
Call to Order was asked by President Nell Tekampe 
   
Roll Call was done by PtHA Staff Kim Hall. PtHA Executive Committee members present were Nell 
Tekampe, Annette Pticher, Kathy Thomas, Laura Fowler, Kameron Duncanson and Darrell Bilke. Don 
McGee was not present. Past Presidents present were Joe Grissom, Mahlon Bauman, Wendy Davidson, 
Roger Altman, Kathleen Gallagher and Karen Craighead. Staff present were Kim Hall, Becca Rains and 
Fred Kinder. 
 
2023 PWC Reimbursements for entries are almost complete. The last of the checks are going out this 
week. VIP RV nights not used were reimbursed. 
 
Motion was made by Kathy Thomas, seconded by Laura Fowler to move the Class Sponsorships to the 
Color Breed Congress and the Jumbotron ads as well, and to not reimburse stall fees as we have not 
received any credit from the Tulsa Expo. Motion passed. 
  
Darrell BIlke presented a letter from Blayne Arthur, Oklahoma Secretary of Ag acknowledging our rough 
start to the year with the World Show cancellation and wishing us her best for the rest of the year. 
 
Color Breed Congress schedule was posted online July 31; deadline is October 5. We have already 
received an entry and stall form. 
 
A hearing about a World Show protest was held concerning the Novice eligibility for a youth at World 
Show. After points were checked in another breed, the motion was made by Annette Pitcher, seconded by 
Kathy Thomas to remove the novice eligibility in the affected categories, remove the points earned at the 
2023 Pinto World Show in those categories and request the buckles and ribbons won in those classes be 
returned. Motion passed. 
  
The next PtHA Executive Committee is scheduled for August 22, 2023 by zoom. 
 
Motion made by Annette Pitcher, seconded by Laura Fowler to adjourn. Motion passed. 
 
 


